
JANUARY - APRIL 2024 MISSION REPORT

Light of Grace Baptist Mission has had a very busy 
year! The Lord has blessed us with with many visitors 
so far. We have had 15 Salvations at the Field and 8 at 
the Church! We have been averaging 60-100 in the 
Field, 12-18 at week day morning classes and 24-38 at 
Church on Sundays!

In January we had Brother Frye and his wife visit the In January we had Brother Frye and his wife visit the 
Mission and had a great time doing outreach around the 
area! Brother Fyre went to be with the Lord in March 
and he will be Deeply Missed!

In February we joined Lone Mountain and Wagon In February we joined Lone Mountain and Wagon 
Wheel Missionary Baptist Churches in passing out 
10,000 Bibles at the Superbowl and Brother Craig led a 
man from France to the Lord! 

In March we started an RV/Camper program with 2 
Camping trailers and are providing housing to our 
members that have full time jobs while they get back on members that have full time jobs while they get back on 
their feet. 

Our RV/Camper program has 
been a huge success so far and 
we have been blessed as we 
eagerly await the arrival of our 
3rd camper being delivered in 
May by the Macedonian 
Missionary Services!


